
                                      

Perspectives on Mental Health 
Services for Individuals who are 
DeafBlind: A Webinar Series  
 
 
 

In recognition of Mental Health Awareness month, HKNC 
is excited to announce a new webinar series to address 
topics related to improving mental health services for 

individuals who are DeafBlind 
 

When:  Every Wednesday in May 2023, 6-8PM EST 
Who:  See website for more information  
Cost:  $50 per session, includes CEU credits  

** Fee waived for DeafBlind individuals and their family members 

Webinars 
• May 3rd: Access to Mental Health Settings for Individuals with Combined 

Vision and Hearing Loss  

• May 10th: Considering the DeafBlind Journey: Readiness for Work  

• May 17th: Learning from the DeafBlind Person’s Lived Experience 

• May 24th: Learning from the Loved One’s Lived Experience 

• May 31st: Intersectionality of Mental Health and DeafBlind Interpreting 

*CEU’S Offered Every Week: Available CEU’s are detailed on the page linked below.  

You can learn more and register for the webinars here: 
Mental Health Training Webpage 

 

https://www.helenkeller.org/events/helen-keller-national-center-mental-health-training-series/
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